
JAMBOREE ALERT

At the Jamboree, all Troop Leaders will be provided with a mobile
phone to assist with Jamboree-related activities on site.

An iPhone SE or a variation mobile phone will be connected to a WiFi-only network at
the Jamboree site. Please note that the mobile phones will have no access to calls or
texts and roaming data.

The phone will be available for collection each morning from The Hub and returned to
The Hub for charging in the evenings.

Each phone will be used for:

● To report incidents via Vault to allow the reporting of any incidents and near
misses.

● To connect, as another tool, to Mahi Tahi to log achievements and participation.
Youth will also be able to do this at The Hub.

Youth Experience Review

The mobile phones' primary purpose will be to record a site-wide feedback review each
evening. Feedback gathered will provide the Jamboree Leadership Team with vital
information to help with future planning and implementation of activities on each day.

The feedback will be recorded via a Google form pinned to the phone and completed
daily between 4:30 pm and 7:00 pm.
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There will be two feedback question streams. The first stream completed by
Patrols(Teams) will focus on activities achieved that day. The second stream, conducted
as a collective Jamboree Troop, will seek more general feedback.

The two streams of feedback will provide the Jamboree Leadership Team with a more
transparent and accurate picture of how the Jamboree is achieving its educational
outcomes and a pulse of how things are going from a participant's viewpoint.

It will be essential to return the phones to The Hub each evening to have the next
day's Google form loaded into the device.

For more information
Jack Haldane, email jack.haldane@jamboree.scouts.nz
Rosie Hampton, email rosie.hampton@jamboree.scouts.nz
Jamboree Youth Leadership Team

We wish to acknowledge the supply of mobile phones
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